

LEXINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM

4-21-22

DATE OF ISSUE

EFFECTIVE DATE

NUMBER

Lexington, Kentucky			
TO:	SUBJE	CT:	
Commander Newman			
Bureaau of Special Operations			
		RJ Corman Donation	
FROM:			
Lieutenant Mark Brand			
Bureau of Special Operations			

Commander:

This memo is in reference to a donation from RJ Corman to Safety City. Safety City which has been part of the Police Department since 1992 teaches kids bicycle and traffic safety. As part of the lesson the children drive motorized carts along a path through a small replica of the city. Part of that replica is a railroad crossing which has since become inactive. RJ Corman has offered to donate material worth \$9484.23 to repair the railroad crossing so children would understand how to navigate an actual rail road crossing safely. RJ Corman has provided us with a list of the materials they wish to donate.

Please forward to the Chief's office to be sent to council for approval

Sincerely;

Lt Mark Brand Bureau of Special Operations